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5% January 2021

Dear Parents,

Onsite provision for children of critical workers and vulnerable pupils

Onsite provision for the children of critical workers will commence on Thursday 7*" January. As you
will know from my previous communication, children who are attending education onsite will need
to attend Monday — Friday lunchtime. During the last lockdown we allowed parents to choose which
days to send their children into school however this created daily organisational challenges and
disrupted the learning of pupils.

The school will continue to implement systems of protective measures to ensure any risks are well
managed and controlled.

Breakfast Club and after school club

Breakfast club will run from 8am — 8.45am. Twiglets (after school club) will run from 3.15 — 5pm.
Breakfast club will be £3 per session and Twiglets will be £7 per session. There is unlikely to be any
facility to provide tea for the children who attend after school club. Parents may wish to pack a
snack if children are staying until 5pm.

As previously, staff will keep children from different bubbles socially distanced.

The office has cancelled all previous bookings. If you wish to use Breakfast Club or Twiglets from
Thursday please rebook the sessions you require.

The school day

Location Time Pick up
Reception | Reception playground 09.00 15.10
Y1 Plum Class door 08.50 15.00
Y2 Juniper Class gate (by main 08.50 15.00
door)
Y3 Year 3/4 playground 08.50 15.00
Y4 09.00 15.10
Y5 Year 5/6 playground through 08.50 15.00
the overflow car park
Y6 09.00 15.10

Please note that the school will close to all pupils at 12.30pm on Fridays to allow teachers to
complete planning and preparation. Children can still order a school packed lunch on a Friday, via
ParentPay, but they bring it home with them to eat at home.

All children must wear school uniform and bring a water bottle, coat, wellies and trainers/plimsolls.
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Children will be taught in year group bubbles by the staff from that year group. These staff will
change throughout the week as teachers will be providing remote learning for their usual classes as
well as face to face teaching throughout the week.

Lunches

A packed lunch will be provided free of charge to infant pupils if required. Please book via ParentPay
in the usual way.

Children who are entitled to benefits-related free school meals will also be provided with a school
packed lunch. Please book the choice of sandwich filling via ParentPay.

All other children should bring a packed lunch to school including a water bottle for the day.
Lessons

Children will be accessing the remote learning set by the teachers as well as doing physical activity
and creative projects.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Woolley

Headteacher



